
Yeoman Park Academy Summer Term 2018 

Newsletter 

News from the Principal. 

Hi to all our parents and carers. We have a new look 

newsletter to fit in line with the GDPR (General Data 

Protection Regulations). You may see your child's 

photograph in the newsletter (if you have given 

permission) but you will not see their name printed. We 

would really appreciate your feedback on this 

newsletter or if you have any ideas or suggestions for 

our next one which will be in the autumn term. 

I also have some other news for you. After thinking long 

and hard, I have made the decision to retire at 

Christmas. I feel that it’s the right time for me and the 

Transition for Yeoman Park to become an Academy and  

part of the DALP Multi Academy Trust is now complete. 

I shall spend time with my family and friends, I will also 

be doing a bit of DIY/home improvements and I am 

looking forward to enjoying some nice relaxing 

holidays!

I have been at Yeoman Park for 31 years and involved 

in special education for 38 years! 

I will of course, keep you updated throughout the rest of 

the year and I shall be having a nice Christmas Party in 

school to which you are all invited!



Claire’s Class

NEWS AND GOSSIP Summer 2018

Claire’s class have had lots of fun exploring the ocean 

with Debi and Lilly our dance teachers.  We have been 

under the sea, moved like sea creatures and rocked up 

and down like we were on a boat. 



Transition Unit

NEWS AND GOSSIP Summer 2018

T.U. have been out and about this term.                                         
A visit to Jango’s was a great success. 
The weather has been great fro Adventure 
services activities. We have played games in 
the woods and enjoyed learning about fire 
craft, we cooked popcorn, chocolate 
bananas and pizza. – delicious!

We have also enjoyed being out on the green 
learning the skills for Kwik Cricket. 

We really enjoyed dressing up and taking part in a 
special Assembly to celebrate the royal wedding.



Jen’s Class

NEWS AND GOSSIP Summer 2018

Our class has been busy exploring and playing games at 

adventure services this term.  We loved playing the game hide 

and seek in the forest.  Hiding behind trees was a favourite 

hiding spot.  Our class enjoyed working together to make a big 

magic carpet with flowers, leaves, and sticks.  We also 

collected leaves and sticks to make clay animals.   Everyone 

proudly displayed their clay animal.  



A term in the life of M2!

M2 NEWS AND GOSSIP Spring 2018 FREE

THE

M2 SUN SHINE



U3 Popcorn 

Making
W/e 27th April



Ingredients : 

Corn 
MEASURING 

CORN OUT, 

watching it pop 

and finally 

eating it!!


